
 

                         Phonics Parent Meeting for Ash and Beech Class 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In Ash and Beech class, we follow a phonics programme based on Essential Letters and Sounds. 

This programme supports your children in making quick progress to become fluent and confident 

readers. 

We embed the strategies within our daily phonics teaching, and the children are really building 

confidence with reading and writing! Teachers, however, cannot do it alone. As parents and 

carers, you play a vital role in helping your children to build on these skills at home.  

 

We would therefore like to invite you to a phonics meeting on Tuesday 1st October at 9am – 

9.30am in the school hall.  

 

During this meeting, Ms Goslitski and Mrs Webb will talk you through the specific strategies used 

in school that will help your child build confidence and fluency with their reading at home. We will 

also talk you through the changes and recommendations for school reading books. 

 

We would love to see as many of you there as possible. Please inform your class teacher via 

email if you are / are not able to attend:  

goslitskin@littlehadham.herts.sch.uk 

webbl@littlehadham.herts.sch.uk  

If you are not able to attend but would like to access the information, please also let us know. 

 

With warm wishes, 

Mrs Webb and Ms Goslitski 
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